
Invasive Plant Alert 

Hydrilla has small, pointed, often serrated leaves that are arranged around 
the stem in whorls of 4 to 8.
The plant’s aggressive growth (25-foot stems can add up to an inch per day) 
can spread into shallow waters forming thick mats that block sunlight to 
native plants below. Thick growth of hydrilla can obstruct boating, swimming 
and fishing and have negative impacts on drinking water and other water 
withdrawal uses.

Hydrilla (Hydrilla verticillata) is a highly invasive 
plant recently found in the Cayuga Inlet.

Dispose of the plant material on dry land.

Please help keep this harmful plant from spreading.
Clean all vegetation from your boat and recreational 
equipment (skis, tubes, fishing gear).

For more information contact:
Dr. Holly Menninger
Coordinator, New York Invasive Species Research Institute at Cornell University

 Phone:  607-254-6789
 E-mail:  hlm65@cornell.edu


